
INDUSTRY RECALL: Fullei Fresh Voluntarily Recalls Bean Sprouts and Soy Sprouts due 
to Possible Exposure to Lysteria Monocytogenes.

Midwest Foods is NOT involved in this recall
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Fullei Fresh has issued a voluntary recall on Bean Sprouts and Soy Sprouts due to possible 
exposure to lysteria monocytogenes. Lots affected by this recall were shipped between 

September 14th and October 5th and were numbered with lot numbers 251-271, consecutively. 

These items are being recalled as a precaution and at this time there have been no reported 
illnesses associated with this product. 

Fullei Fresh conventional bean sprouts are sold in 5 lb bulk, 10 lb bulk and 8 oz retail packs. 
Organic bean sprouts are sold in 5 lb bulk and 4 oz retail packs. Soy sprouts are sold in 5 lb bulk 
and 10 lb bulk. The lot numbers are printed on the retail packs and on bulk cardboard boxes in 

the barcode (the last 3 digits.) Pictures posted here show the lot numbers circled.

Once again, Midwest Foods is NOT involved in this recall. If you have any other questions 
please reach out to your Business Development Associate or contact customer service at 

773.927.8870


